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Synopsis: Adelaide Council to contact Todd, ”the Government Electrician” on electric street lighting 
Summary:  
 
MUNICIPAL CORPORATIONS. 
ADELAIDE, Monday. April 28. 
Present— The Mayor, and all the Councillors, except Councillor Hyne. <snip> 
<snip>Councillor Claxton moved — "That, it being desirable the Council should obtain all necessary 
information bearing on the system of electric lighting and its applicability to street purposes, the Town 
Clerk be and is hereby instructed to communicate with C. Todd, Esq., C.M.G., the Government 
Electrician, with a view to obtain from him a report on the practicability of lighting the streets of the city 
by means of the electric light, with such details as to the plan upon which such lighting can be 
effected, and an estimate of the cost, together with any other information in relation to this important 
subject as he may have time and opportunity to give." Seconded by Councillor Richardson, and 
carried. <snip> 
 
<snip> Cesspits, General Post-Office. — Hydraulic Engineer be permitted to connect cesspits at 
these premises with sewer in King William street, on Government paying to City Fund the sum of £25 
per year.  <snip> 
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